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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, Aug. 19, 2010, at the K of C 
Hall, starting at 7:30 PM.  Lunch will be 
served after the meeting.   
 

The next building committee meeting will 
be on Thursday, Aug. 5, 2010, at 7:00 PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 
 

The next Ladies Auxiliary meeting will be 
on Oct. 21, 2010 at 7:30 PM in the 
basement of the KC Hall.   
October fish fry cake servers:  Betty Davis, 
Marian Barth, Rosemary Popp and Mellie 
Aubuchon.  The 50/50 workers:  Julie 
Christy and Jan Peirick. 
Desserts for Auxiliary Oct. 21 meeting:  
Mary Vogel, Wilma Cierpiot, Julie Christy 
and June Fierling. 
The collection for this meeting will be for 
the Ronald McDonald House Paper 
products, toiletries, pens, scotch tape, 
stationery, laundry detergent, bleach, plug-
in air fresheners, Kleenex, toilet paper, 
white elephant gifts for bingo. 
The trip to the Blue Rose was cancelled 
due to insufficient reservations.  There 
were 22 attendees at the tea on Sunday, 
July 11th.  Maribeth Huddleston won the 
$5.00 attendance prize.  50/50 drawing of 
$19.00 was won by Martha Kaufhold. 
 

FINANCE COMMITTEE 

 
At its July 1st meeting, the Finance 
committee studied information supplied by 
the investment brokerage firms of Edward 
Jones and the Moneta Group.  The 
committee voted to appoint the Moneta 
Group as its new investment broker and 
the committee is now executing the 
contracts and initiating the transfer of 
funds.   The Finance Committee wishes to 
express the Council’s appreciation to 
Brother Dan Farner who tirelessly has 
provided advice and counsel to the 
committee in the past.  Dan….thanks for 
your efforts!!! 
 
 

 
  

 COUNCIL OFFICERS 

 
Grand Knight: Vince Scully…………….978-8668 
Chaplain: Rev. Eugene Bendel……..…240-3721 
Dep Grand Knight: Ronald Yeamans....272-3367 
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 

E-mail FS2269@mac.com 
Chancellor: Mike Sullivan......................240-3393 
Recorder: Juan Ante……………...314-313-5826 
Advocate: Robert Hudnut…..................272-0038 
Warden: Nick Bizelli………….…………661-5530 
Treasurer: Thomas Blethroad...............294-1790 
Inside Guard: Henry Prinster……….....272-4768 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...…….…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees: Fred Doering III…...297-7292 
 William Wolf…………………272-3154 
 Bill Schwendeman………….240-4672 
Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut….978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……...636-332-5305 
 E-mail  ralph.barrale@kofc.org 
 

HOME ASSOCIATION 
OFFICERS 

 

President: Jerry Schnyder….................272-8153 
Vice President: John Prinster..………..240-0240 
Treasurer: Joseph Wolf…......................272-4167 
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Robert Crangle……….…...240-3441 

 

LADIES AUXILIARY 
 
President: Rita Thornhill….…….……….978-3295 
Vice President: Sharon Scully…….……978-8668 
Treasurer: Audrey Lang………………...272-3857 
Secretary: JoAnn Schoenherr………….978-3347 
Sergeant at Arms: Jane Haas……........272-5239 
Chaplain: Stella Riechmann……………240-8462 
Trustees: Jeanette Thomas...……....….240-9331 

Bonnie Molitor………..………978-2207 
Carol Joseph…………………240-8841 

 

ACTIVITIES 
 

Home Association Meeting    Aug. 5, 2010 
Charity Meeting       Aug. 8, 2010 
Regular Meeting     Aug. 19, 2010 
Adopt-a-Street cleanup    Aug. 21, 2010 
Bowling Tournament   Oct. 23/24 & 30/31   

Jackson, MO 
 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 

Brother Jeff Allwin was not present and 
missed the $85.00 attendance prize at last 
meeting.   
 

Brother Bernard Orf won the $23.00 
50/50.  

 

NO FISH FRIES IN 

AUGUST OR 

SEPTEMBER 

CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 
 
The 19th Annual K of C Charity Golf 
Tournament will be held on August 13th at 
the Warrenton Golf Course.  Anyone 
interested in helping with the tournament 
should contact Ron Schwane - 265-0213, 
Rich Schmersahl - 332-1669 or Dennis 
Maher - 272-1114.  Committee members 
are currently accepting hole sponsors and 
donations.  If you are in a position to 
acquire something for the tournament, 
please contact one of the committee 
members.  On Thursday, August 12, 7:00 
p.m. we help be needed loading the truck 
at the hall and on Friday be at the hall at 
6:30 a.m. 
 
GOLF TOURNEY FRIDAY AUGUST 

13, 2010 

 
The golf tournament is still short by a 
couple of teams.   Please call Ron Schwane 
at 636-795-4559.   

 

GOLF TOURNEY CHAIRS 

 
The charity golf tourney will celebrate its 
20th anniversary next year.  The 
tournament co-chairs are looking for 
several brothers who would be interested 
in becoming the new chairs as they wish to 
bow out of the “lead” roles after the 2011 
tourney.  Those chairs, Dennis Maher, 
Rich Schmersahl, and Ron Schwane would 
assist and are still willing to help with the 
tourney.   Should you have any interest 
please contact Rich Schmersahl at 636-
332-1669. 
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HALL CLEANING 

The hall cleaning work list for Aug. is as 
follows: 
 
 Ben Orf  capt  272-3956 
 
J Carusa.…...240-8648  K Kirchoff……..294-0146 
F Doering…..294-7292  S Dussold..……673-9202 
P Feise……..978-0082  J McCulloch…..294-1374   
K Flesch……240-7001  J Giesmann…...272-2060 
D Liley…..….240-1127  R Weidner…….240-6465 
A Maher……272-1114  Fred Smith…….240-8819 
R Moore.…..240-8719  J Meiergerd……240-8499   
R Mace…….272-3671  S Mulherin……..240-7305 
J Reller…….978-1263  T Kirchoff………240-0501 
V Scully……978-8668  M Sullivan.……..240-3393  
J Davis….…240-3777  D Ziese…………240-1343 
 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 

We still have 26 members who have not 
paid their dues for this year.  If you have 
moved, changed phone number or e-mail 
address, would you please send any 
changes to me Ron Gardiner 109 
Courtfield, O’Fallon, MO 63366-4393, 
FS2269@mac.com  and also to Kevin at 
www.thecompass2269.com .     
 

BASEBALL MANIA 
 

There are winners in the Baseball Mania: 
Week 1 David Kessler $40.00 
Week 2 Dillon Schwendeman $10.00 
Week 3 John Vogel $10.00 
Week 4 Eric Westhoff $10.00 
 

WELCOME 

 
Welcome to Brother Gregory Sorenson 
who transferred into our council from St. 
Peters council. 
 

 

 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

Please remember the following in your 
prayers: Brothers Jim Beauvais, John 
Bland, James Borgmeyer, Rich Cierpiot, 
Eugene Cronk, Rich Fetsch, Jim Herr, 
Dave Huddleston, Bill Kirchoff, Kenny 
Lang, Bob Lepping, Phil Meyers, Gerald 
Nytes, Leroy Ortbals, Henry Prinster, Jerry 
Schoenherr,  Jim Sell, Fr. Jim Wilke, Bill 
Wolf, the wives of Brothers Charlie 
Fierling, Alan Hartman, Charles Pabst, 
Bob Valentine,  the grandson of Brother 
Andy Barth, the grandson of Brother 
William Grumich, the brother-in-law of 
Brother Joe Gryzmala, the mother-in-law 
of Brother David Huddleston, the grandson 
and nephew of Brothers Bob and Kevin 
Hudnut, the aunt and sister of Brother Bill 
Kirchoff, the sister of Brother Henry 
Prinster, the mother-in-law and father-in-
law of Brother Mike Saali, the mother of 
Brothers Joe and Bill Wolf, the brothers of 
Brother Ron Yeamans and all who have 
cancer or who are ailing.  Thanks for all 
the prayers for all who are or have been on 
the above list.  

 

ADOPT-A-STREET PROGRAM 
 

The council has become involved in the 
O'Fallon Adopt-a-Street program.  Brother 
Juan Ante is our council captain on this 
effort.  Each month, on the Saturday after 
our meeting, council members will meet at 
9 am at the hall and will pick up debris on 
3rd Street. 
 
 

 
 

 
SMOKE FREE 

 

The council voted at the May meeting 
to establish the policy of a smoke free 
council hall effective immediately. All 
events and meetings will now be NO 
SMOKING events. 
 

FRIDAY NIGHT DARTBALL 
 
Attention Friday Night Dart Ball players.  
Please call Jerry & Ruth Schnyder at 272-
8153, Jim & Doris Giesmann at 272-2060 
or Dave & Debbie Moynihan at 240-8918 
if you plan to throw darts in the 2010-2011 
seasons.  Cutoff date is September 2nd. 
 

CONDOLENCES 

 
Our condolences are extended to the 
families of Brother Knights Paul Feise 
whose great aunt died, Richard Henderson 
who died and Gerard Pieper whose 
brother-in-law died.  

 

LADIES APPRECIATION DINNER 
 
There were 38 ladies and 32 members in 
attendance for the Ladies Appreciation 
dinner on Saturday, July 24th.  All those in 
attendance certainly enjoyed the meal and 
the fellowship.  The Knights would  love to 
see a lot more of the Ladies participate in 
the dinner in order for us to show them our 
appreciation for the multitude of things 
they help us with in our organization.  A 
BIG THANK YOU to Fr. Gene Bendel, 
Vince & Sharon Scully, Ron and Mary 
Ann Yeaman. Henry and Norma Prinster, 
Barb Ronchetta, Carol Sell, Don Tidd, Jim 
Giesmann, John Vogel and Bill Wolf.   


